
 

 

Reception Learning Objectives  

Summer Term w/b 22nd April 

This week in school we will be learning… 

English –  to write a simple sentence. The children will be using colourful semantics to build and write their 

sentences about the queen based on our story this term, ‘The Queens Knickers.’  

Phonics – (Please see sheet below.) 
 

Maths – This week, we will be developing confidence in counting strategies, including counting on from 

different starting numbers and beyond 20.  

Understanding of the World – We will be learning about King Charles 111 and where he lives in London, 

Buckingham Palace.  

Over the next two weeks in school, we will be learning.. 

Communication and Language – Children will be discussing what they would like to find out about our topic, 
Kings and Queens, creating their own ‘how’ and ‘why’ questions.  

 

Physical Development – The children will be continuing to develop their hand-eye coordination through using 
balls and racquets.  

 

PSED – The children will be naming and discussing different types of emotions and learning strategies in 
how to approach challenges. 

 

Expressive Arts and Design – using different materials to create a shield for St George’s day. 

 

 

This half term our topic is ‘Kings and Queens’. If any parents have any books or learning resources linked to 

this topic, then please let us know.  

We will also be learning about St George’s Day, May Day If any parent would like to come in to talk to the 

children about any of these celebrations, please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

Many thanks! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


